
ATTENTION
STUDENTS

There are 2 important changes to note this semester:

Students who have third party payers – outside organizations 
paying all or part of their tuition – must now go into SIS Self Service 
> Billing > Third Party Billing to upload documents and complete a 
very brief acknowledgement form.

Questions?  Visit http://jhu.edu/thirdpartypayer or the TPP Team at TPPTeam@jhu.edu | 410-516-0949.

If you have specific questions on your student account, 
your division’s Student Accounts O�ce is also here to help.

Any tuition payments submitted by mail should now be sent to:
TPP Team
Johns Hopkins University
Garland Hall, B33
3400 N. Charles Street
Baltimore, MD  21218
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